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Speaking Slot Withdrawn from Mission
America Over Bogus SPLC Label

By Linda Harvey
I was invited to be part of a panel
at the Columbus Metropolitan Club
on the topic of Ohio House Bill
616.
However, after the invitation was
extended, I received an email that
the invitation was being
withdrawn, and to call the director
for more details. When I called, I
learned that the invitation was
withdrawn because Mission
America is on the infamous
Southern Poverty Law Center’s
“hate group”  list. 

Their explanation? That our inclusion on that list was “a line they (the
Metropolitan Club) couldn’t cross.” 
Mission America is NOT a hate group! We've been unjustly included
for 10 years. Read more at the link below. 
So the SPLC is the authority here—a far-left, private, scandal-ridden
organization that cherry-picks who is guilty of “hate” (using often-
invalid assessments) while omitting onerous elephants in the room.

Read more

Stop Gender Mutilation
of Children! Hearings
Underway for Ohio HB
454, SAFE Act

The Ohio House Families, Aging,
and Human Services Committee
has scheduled more hearings for
the Save Adolescents from
Experimentation (SAFE) Act, HB
454. We are hopeful a vote can
occur very soon. This bill would
prohibit doctors from treating
children for gender confusion
with puberty blockers, opposite
sex hormones or surgery.
 
To read bill, go HERE. 
Contact members of the
committee at link below. Ask for
a YES vote on HB 454.

Contact
Committee

Should Children Be Corrupted at School?
Children deserve a time of innocence in childhood and an education
free from exploitation and sexualization. Unfortunately that's
becoming more and more difficult to find. 
 
This is our goal at Mission America: to stand up for sound Christian
values in America and protect our children.
 
Mission America thrives on your prayers, your appreciation of our
resources, and the contributions so graciously made to this ministry. 
We continue to expose anti-child policies and actions.
 
Visit our website at www.missionamerica.com to make a secure online
donation. Just follow the link on our home page or you may send a
donation to: 
 
Mission America
PO Box 21836
Columbus, OH 43221

Thank you so much and may God bless you!

Visit our Website

 Thank you for your prayers and support!
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